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Cincinnati/Northern Kentucky International Airport 
 

Operations Memorandum 
 
 
 

To: CVG Airport Airlines, Tenants and Concessionaires 
 

From:  Brian Cobb, Director - Customer Services 
 

Subject: Ultimate Air Shuttle Operations 
 

Date: September 4, 2013 
 

Beginning Monday, September 9, 2013 Ultimate Air Shuttle will be conducting operations from the Apron 
area near the Admin Building (formerly Terminal 1). Please review the following diagrams depicting the 
areas of operations. 
 
All personnel operating vehicles in this area should be aware of new aircraft operations and yield to all 
aircraft.  Vehicles must remain on the service road unless there is an operational necessity to travel outside 
of the roadway.  NOTE:  Parking will no longer be allowed in the blue shaded area shown below. 
 

 
Diagram 1 
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Diagram 2 


